
Rental Application 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Landlord's Name] 

[Landlord's Address] 

Dear [Landlord's Name], 

I am writing to express my interest in renting the property located at [Property Address]. 

However, I would like to address some postal service issues I have encountered that may affect 

my application. 

Recently, I have experienced delays and misdeliveries associated with my postal service at my 

current address. These issues have raised concerns about receiving important documents and 

communications in a timely manner. I believe it is crucial for both landlord and tenant to have a 

reliable postal service for smooth communication. 

To mitigate these issues, I am open to discussing alternative arrangements for receiving mail, 

such as utilizing a P.O. Box or setting up a mail forwarding service. I would greatly appreciate 

your understanding and support regarding this matter. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Current Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


